


On November 1st, Daylight Saving Time will be
ending, and with it brings early nightfall. For
those of us who work a regular 9-5 schedule,
early nightfall means an increase in night flying
time. How current are your night skills? Maybe
now is a good time to focus on the difference
between day VFR and night VFR flight.
Obviously, less ambient light adds challenges for
anything requiring eyesight. This includes
preflight inspection, taxi safety, obstruction
avoidance, IMC recognition and avoidance,
cockpit resource management, and a number of
other things. Most familiar to pilots is probably the
differences in landing. The sight picture of a
normal approach to a runway is very different
with reduced external visual cues from night.
Flashing lights can help or hurt pilot attention and
recognition.

So should night flight be avoided? Not
necessarily. Night flight brings with it reduced
ATC workloads, often calmer winds, cooler
temperatures that help performance, and the
ability to spot traffic from farther off. Your decision
about flying at night can be aided by attending a
Night Flying Refresher seminar like this one.

Herb Patten is the Chief Pilot at the San Carlos
Flight Center, a CFl and an FAA certificated
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advanced and instrument ground instructor who
teaches private pilot ground school at San Carlos
Flight Center. He is a commercial pilot with an
instrument rating, has flown over 1,500 hours into
at least 120 different California airports. He is the
current chairman of the Upwind Foundation,
famous for its Upwind Summer Scholarship
Program. In 2015, Herb was named a Master
Instructor by the National Association of Flight
Instructors.



Directions: NO REGISTRATION REQUIRED, FOLLOW
STEPS BELOW TO ACCESS OUR LIVESTREAM:

Step 1:
Create a free flight center account by clicking on thislink.

Step 2:
Log-In (Top right of the screen) to your Flight Center account
through our main website.

Step 3:

Proceed to this linkat the listed seminar start time to watch the
seminar live. If you have any questions for the presenter, you
will find in the bottom left corner of your screen an "Ask a
Question" button to ask your questions.

If you have any technical difficulties signing on to our
Livestream at the time of the published seminar, please let me
know. The sooner, the better!

NOTE FOR WINGS CREDIT: Please watch till the end to
receive a "code phrase" that the presenter will state. After the
seminar is over email please click the button at the bottom of
the Livestream page saying "Click here for WINGS credit" and
we will process your request within a few days.

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Earn your WINGS to get a chance to win a cash prize. Go to
www.mywingsinitiative.org
for more info.

Join us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/GASafety/
Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!



The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all participants. If you need
alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as soon as possible with the person in the
“Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two weeks is usually required to arrange services.



